
Sant Cugat del Vallés, August 18, 2024

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation in support of Federico Mencuccini, who 
has recently left his position in the IT Service Desk area at our company, Sabadell Asset 
Management, SA,SGIIC, SU. His collaboration with the Company began in September 2023 
and ended in July 2024.

During his time with our organization, Federico proved to be an exceptionally talented 
and dedicated individual. His energy, ability, and versatility were evident from day one. 
He was always willing to take on new challenges and excelled in his ability to quickly 
adapt to changing situations.

One of Federico's most notable strengths was his ability to interact with users and resolve 
their issues effectively. His friendly and professional approach allowed him to quickly 
establish a relationship of trust with users, resulting in increased customer satisfaction and 
improved service quality.

In addition to his support tasks at the Service Desk, Federico was also in charge of the 
comprehensive development of a support application for this service that we called "Stockify". 
He participated in the analysis, development, testing and post-launch debugging phases of this 
application, which was developed in Python and connected to an Oracle database. Federico 
was in charge of all the programming of the tool and proved to be very proactive in training 
and acquiring knowledge of the programming environments used.

In his role at the Service Desk, Federico demonstrated great skills and knowledge, 
applying imaginative solutions in many cases and applying the protocols and controls on 
the ticketing tools that we use corporately in this service. He quickly gained the 
appreciation and trust of users.

Furthermore, since much of our infrastructure is located abroad, part of the daily activity 
had to be carried out in English, and Federico proved to be fluent in this language.

In summary, Federico Mencuccini is a talented and highly competent individual who has 
proven to be a valuable asset to our IT Service Desk team. His user interaction skills, 
problem-solving abilities, application development experience and fluency in English make 
him an outstanding candidate for any IT-related position.

I highly recommend Federico and am sure he will be a valuable asset to any organization 
fortunate enough to have his services.

If you have any additional questions or need more information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Luis Carlos Rodriguez

Head of IT, Sabadell Asset Management, SA, SGIIC, SU

luis-carlos.rodriguez@sabadellassetmanagement.com

T. (34) 661.361.229
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